
 There will be a terrific, FREE summer resource that is available to kids eighteen years old and under in our area – 
the Seamless Summer Feeding Program (SSFP). The SSFP is a federally funded program administered by the 
California Department of Education that provides kids the healthy food they enjoy during the school year, even 
when schools are not in session. Here in the Shasta Lake, Redding, and Anderson areas, the SSFP is 
sponsored by various school districts. 
 
All kids eighteen and under are invited to drop by any of the following sites for a free, delicious, and nutritionally 
balanced meal from the posted meal times (please see below), on weekdays. There may be fun, educational 
activities planned at these sites so kids can drop by for a meal, activities, or both! 

 
Meals are for children only, through age 18 only. Meals must be consumed on site and will be served during 

approved, posted times. Children must behave in an orderly fashion.  
 

For the most current information as serving times and dates may change, please call numbers listed for 
locations. 

All participating institutions are an equal opportunity provider. 
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